DICCESE OF GRAFTON

FACULTY

WHEREAS WE did lately receive a Petition from the Reverend Canon Sidney Welch, Rector of the Parish of Port Macquarie and the Churchwardens of St. Thomas' Church at Port Macquarie, praying that we would by virtue of our Episcopal Authority grant a Faculty for the article mentioned below to be placed in the St. Thomas' Church, Port Macquarie.

THE TWO WALL PLATES EITHER SIDE OF THE ALTAR AT THE EAST END OF THE CHURCH TO BE RE-POSITIONED between the last two windows at the North West and South West end of the nave - as agreed to by the Annual General Meeting of Parishioners held on the 22nd July, 1973.

WHEREAS this article appears to be fitting and seemly to be placed in the House of God.

NOW THEREFORE, WE, DONALD NORMAN by Divine Providence BISHOP OF GRAFTON do grant this our Faculty and give consent to the above-mentioned proposal.

GIVEN UNDER our hand and seal this Twenty Third day of January in the year of our Lord one thousand nine hundred and seventy-four.

Registered at Grafton Diocesan Offices on the day and year mentioned above, by me,

Diegosan Registrar